
Hello everybody! 
My name is Eric. I am a junior here at 
Hamline studying Neuroscience and 
Biochemistry under the Pre-Medicine track. 

I am very involved in the Chemistry 
Department, including summer research, 
teaching assistant, and tutoring. So, if you 
ever want to become involved with the 
Chemistry department (or anything really), 
feel free to come talk or email me! I’d be 
more than happy to talk with you. 

I am very big nerd. I enjoy learning about 
science, reading about medical studies and 
history, 3D printing, playing board games 
and video games. 

I also enjoy hanging out with my friends and family, 
going up north, and fishing. 

My piece of advice would be to become involved at 
Hamline! There are so many ways to become involved 
and it’s more fun to do something than to sit in your 
dorm! 

Here's my contact info: 
Phone Number: (612) 590-1628 
Email: ebartz03@hamline.edu 

Here’s a photo of a bunch of 
walleyes that my dad, my dad’s 
friends, and I caught up in 
Lutsen! 
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